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10th February 2025 
  

Re: Y4/5/6 STEM Brickies Workshops 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
We are delighted to offer an exciting opportunity for children in Year 4-6 during our upcoming STEM Week, 
which coincides with British Science Week. STEM week is a nationwide celebration of science, technology, 
engineering, and mathematics. This year, the theme of 'Change and Adapt' will be woven into a series of 
engaging Lego workshops, led by the team of expert builders from Brickies, designed to inspire our students' 
interest in all things STEM. The workshops will take place on Friday 7th March in school.  

 

Your child will have the chance to explore various concepts linked to the theme through hands-on activities. The 
workshops aim to foster creativity, teamwork and problem-solving skills as the students work collaboratively to 
build and adapt their Lego models in response to specific challenges. Through this process, they will discover the 
importance of flexibility and innovation in a rapidly changing world. 

 

To support the school’s continuous enrichment programme, I would like to request a voluntary contribution of 
£2.97 for this individual activity.  This has been set up for you to pay through Squid Pay and the payment must 
be made by Monday 3rd March. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough contributions by this date the workshop 
will need to be cancelled. 
 
  
Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Louise Ballard  
Science Lead  
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